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This term’s school value s respect

Another week has flown by! We have lots of events coming up!

Celebrations

Well done to the following children for their certificates this week:
Reading: Theo, Kayden, Jake, Daniel, Erica and Niamh

Dojos: Ella, Joshua, Layla, Ruby, Cormac, Georgina

Achievement: Jasmine, Lucas, Skye, Freddie, Lexi, Lewis, Tabitha,
Carlos.

Pro-Stars of the week: Ellis, Callie, Libby, Eve and Layla

Congratulations to Corey and

Millie who have worked hard to
achieve their first swimming badge
"W and their stage 5 and bronze rook- 1\
)& Y ie lifeguard award. Excellent work!

Reading Challenge

We’ve had some excellent pictures of the challenges you have
been completing at home. Here’s a few of the ones that have been
sentin. T
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Term Dates:

Hst—o_ct to 16th Dec
3rd Jan to 17th Feb
27th Feb to 31st March
m;:)ril to 26th May

5th June to 25th July

Inset Days:

24th and 25th July

100 Club

For all children wishing to take part in our school's fundraising 100 Club payment is now due
please £3.50. A weekly number will be drawn out with the winner receiving £5.00.

CONGRATULATIONS to Ava who is this week’s winner!
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Class news

Children in Little Dormice and Dormice class have en-
joyed learning about owls this week with some very
special visitors. Children in Woodpecker class have
continued to develop their trumpet skills—we’re
hoping to perform to you all by the end of term!

Uniform

Thank you for your support with our uniforms, everyone looks
very smart. We will be reminding children of the uniform ex-
pectations again this term as we will be monitoring it more
closely after Christmas.

The only earrings that are acceptable are plain studs, one pair
please. Make-up is not allowed. Hair must be tied back if long.
We do not approve of shaved designs or hair colouring, in line
with rules in secondary schools.

Children should be wearing a navy sweatshirt or cardigan, a
white polo shirt, navy, black or grey trousers/shorts, skirts/
pinafores, pale blue striped or checked summer dresses, with
sensible black shoes.

All children are expected to have a P.E. kit. Children should be
wearing a green polo or T-shirt, blue, black , rey or navy plain
shorts/leggings/jogging bottoms depending on the weather.
Children need daps or trainers. No logos please.

Please see Parent Handbook and the website for further infor-
mation.

We would be grateful for your support in maintaining stand-
ards as we believe it helps children prepare for secondary
school where the consequences for not wearing the correct
uniform can be missing free time. Consistency of uniform will
also reduce competition between children (brands and logos)
and support the DFEs recent focus on reducing uniform costs

for parents. Supermarket brands are a great way to reduce
costs, we do not insist on uniform including our school logo.
We expect all children to be wearing the correct uniform after
Christmas and you will be contacted if our policy is not being
followed.

Other Dates:

18th November: Children
in Need. Wear something
spotty.

5th December: EYES
Christmas play
performance for Little
Dormice parents at 2pm

6th December: EYFS
Christmas play
performance for Dormice
parents at 2pm

7th December

Little Dormice parents
coffee and cake 1.30-
2.45pm

7th December: Christmas
jumper Day with donation
for our school raffle.
Panto visit.

8th December
Visitor: Harold the Giraffe
— Life Education

12th December: Fallow
Deer Christmas Play 5pm

13th December: Fallow
Deer Christmas Play
1.30pm

14th December:
Christmas Raffle

23rd January: PTFA
meeting 2pm. All welcome

25th January 2023~ Young
Voices Concert,
Birmingham.




